
Author response for “Stratigraphic templates for ice core records of the past 1.5 million 
years” by Wolff et al. 

The only editorial comment to the last version was to avoid referring to an unpublished paper. 
We have therefore changed the relevant sentence to: “Thus planktonic isotope and SST 
records from that site could serve as a regional template for D-O variability”, which avoids 
any suggestion of unpublished data but rather urges that such data should be obtained. 

 


